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Mary Clark

From: riccinelson@gmail.com en behalf of Ricci Nelson [riccinelson@austin.re.com]
Sent:  Thursday, August 20, 2009 9:53 AM

To: Mary Clark

Ce: Ashley Wood

Subject: Hairy Man Festival

Dear Commissioner Birkman,

On Saturday, October 3, 2009 from noon until 7 pm, the Brushy Creek Women’s Association and the
Brushy Creek MUD will once again be hosting the Hairy Man Festival.

The Hairy Man Festival has been an annual event since 1994. It is a family oriented festival that raised over
$40,000 last year in non-perishable food and cash donations. There will be many activities including live music,
special performances, and shopping in the arts & crafts area. Various food and game booths are sponsored by
local civic groups, school clubs, homeowner associations, and charitable organizations. Judged by local
community leaders, the Hairiest Man Contest closes out the fun filled festival day. The Hairy Man Festival will
be held at Cat Hollow Park on O*Connor Drive off of HWY 620. Admission is two non-perishable food items or
$2 per person to benefit food banks serving Williamson County.

We are requesting the following road closures and signage to ensure maximum safety for all those attending the
festival:

O Road closure Northbound on Liberty Walk from O’Conner Drive to Tonkinese Drive on October 3, 2009
from 8:00 am until 8:00 pm.

Approximately 6 road detour signs and 6 road closed signs

16 Barricades to be located on Liberty Walk

Flashing road closure sign located on O°Conner if possible

Notification of road closure to all applicable agencies

coon

If additional information is needed, please feel free to contact me at 657-8995.
Sincerely,

Ricei Nelson
Hairy Man Festival Operations Coordinator

Ricei Nelson
512-657-8995

9/15/2009



